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that theoretical work will be ad
vanced, 

The last point concerns Salmon's 
definite distinction between phi lo
sophical and substantive aspects of 
inquiry, and her singularly weak 
effort at establishing the ultimate 
relevance of philosophy to archaeo
logy (p. 181-182). It is indeed 
essential to distinguish between 
the rational reconstructions of 
analytical philosophy and the 
actual processes of substantive 
inquiry which they represent, and 
this is unquestionably a trap into 
which archaeologists have fallen. 
After reading Salmon's chapter on 
theory building, however, it is 
difficult to accept her view that 
philosophical solutions do not af
fect the "dirt• archaeologist (p. 
ix) , a It hough phi I osophy may per
haps help archaeologists in devel
oping analytical skills and criti
cal abilities (p,181). If nothing 
else, surely her own discussion has 
offered a clear philosophical man
date for the untidy, sometimes 
intuitive, sometimes methodical and 
systematic, backward-and-forward 
physical and mental process which 
beings about the development of 
archaeological knowledge. 

In conclusion, two final points 
seem to demand attention. The first 
is a word in protest at the I iberal 
peppering of typographical and 
grarrrnatical errors which have been 
allowed to remain in the text, and 
at the use of a single type of 
brackets for all parenthetical pur
poses. The errors are, in general, 
only irritating, but the failure to 
differentiate between a simple 
parenthetical statement and an in
terpolation by the author in a 
quoted passage, for example, is at 
best inconvenient and may be mis
leading. 
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Borah's paper raises the point 
of forgery prevalent in documents, 
and of all the different ways that 
Mexican ethnohistory has been in 
the hands of scholars. Not enough 
importance has been given to the 
quoting, borrowing or copying of 
texts. Borah insists that progress 
in Mexican ethnohistory wi II only 
be achieved under a strict method
ical examination of historical ac
counts, whether Mexican or Spanish. 

Harvey's useful paper stresses 
the deficiencies and problems often 
encountered in the avai !able des
criptions of land-tenure in the 
sixteenth century, by using the 
evidence of the locality of Te
petlaoztoc as a case study. He 
shows that land-tenure systems were 
more flexible than those ever des
cribed by Zorita. It is also clear 
from Harvey's studies that there 
were several ways in which Mace
hualtin (commoners) could obtain 
property, but what seems to be most 
important is that the basic rules 
in land-tenure patterns go back to 
Pre-conquest times with little 
change to the present. 

carrasco's paper on Royal Mar
riages, is as usual, a careful and 
systematic analysis of marriage 
alliances among the consanguinal 
ruling dynasties of ancient Central 
Mexico. Kingship organization left 
room for considerable flexibility 
in adapting to changing political 
and economic enterprises over time. 

One often reads that technology 
in Pre-Hispanic Mexico was primi-
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tive and inadequate. For this rea
son Rojas' paper is worth noting, 
as she demonstrates how ill-founded 
those statements are. Tool techno
logy for agriculture was uncompli
cated and hand tools predominated. 
While it was not terribly sophisti
cated, it is quite evident from the 
scale of achievement of Mexican 
civilisation itself that the agri
cultural technology was suffici
ently varied and adaptive. Rojas' 
research is based on information 
from pictorial and written records, 
where she found a predominance of 
hand tools over those where the 
feet were used. the Spanish chroni
clers often characterised agri
cultural tools under the gene� ic 
terms of coa and uictl i, ignoring 
the basic differences in the agri
cultural tool repertoire. She not
ably contributes to a study that 
has lacked a serious and methodo
logical approach. 

Even if some of the papers in
cluded in this book are to a degree 
conventional in their approach to 
native and documentary evidence, 
there is presented for the first 
time a greater variety of methods 
and techniques for interpreting and 
reconstructing the areas of the 
Valley of Mexico and the Puebla
Tlaxcala region in both late Pre
Hispanic and early Post-conquest 
times. 

Taken as a whole, the book is a 
most useful review and a valuable 
contribution to the study of Mexi
can ethnohistory. 
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